
 

 

 

November 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Prom 

 

The Year 11 Prom will take place on Thursday 17th June 2021. 

 

The cost of the prom will be no more than £40.00, which will include coach travel, a two course meal, 

DJ, security, insurance and administration costs. There will also be a professional photographer and a 

selfie mirror, who for an additional cost will be taking and printing photographs.  

 

At this time I would like an indication if your child would like to attend so that we can book the correct 

amount of coaches for travel. A formal invitation will follow in the New Year once I have an indication 

of numbers and can work out costs. 

 

Please return the slip below directly to the year office before Friday 17th December 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Millican 

Leader of Year 11 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

To: Mr Millican, Leader of Year 11 

 

 

I/We wish our child ______________________________ to attend the Year 11 prom. 

 

 

Signed ____________________________ (parent/carer) Date _____________ 

 


